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NOTICE TO PARENTS 
Right to Review Teacher Qualifications 

As a parent of a student in the Balsz School District, you have the right to 
know the professional qualifications of the classroom teachers who 
instruct your child. The Elementary and Secondary Education Act, 
under Section 1112(e)(1)(A), allows you to ask for certain information 
about your child's classroom teachers and requires us to give you this 
information in a timely manner if you ask for it. Specifically, you have the 
right to ask for the following information about each of your child's 
classroom teachers: 

•Whether Arizona Department of Education has licensed or certified 
the teacher for the grades and subjects he or she teaches. 
 
•Whether Arizona Department of Education has decided that the 
teacher can teach in a classroom without being licensed or certified 
under state regulations because of special circumstances. 
 
•Whether the teacher is instructing in the field or discipline of the 
teacher's certification. 
 
•Whether any teachers' aides or similar paraprofessionals provide 
services to your child and, if they do, their qualifications. 

If you would like to receive any of this information, please contact your 
child’s school’s principal. 

 

https://www.title1admin.com/TI2/index.jsp?contentId=100202&chunkid=403386#sec1112

